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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 

 

 
 

 
 

Dear parents, 
 
We have had an absolutely great first week of school. I 
can’t thank you enough for making St. Charles School a 
priority for your family. Your children will reap the 
benefits of a Catholic education for years to come.  
 
Important things you need to know: 
 

 If you are picking your child up in the upper 
parking lot, please follow the circular pattern. 
We would prefer that you do not walk across 
the parking lot to get your child.  This is for 
safety reasons. 

 We have noticed a few uniform concerns. 
Socks must not have logos on them, such as 
Nike, Under Armor, Adidas, etc. Students can 
roll their socks down to cover the logo. 

 Socks must be visible even with high top 
shoes. 

 Polo shirts for boys: black, gray, burgundy; for 
girls: gray, white, burgundy. 

 Shorts/skorts/skirts: khaki, black or gray; 
uniform plaid for girls (Educational Outfitters) 

 Socks:  gray, white, black, burgundy (for girls); 
With shorts/skorts/skirts, socks can be ankle 
high; with jumpers, they must be knee high. 

 All school Mass is held on Fridays at 12:15 p.m. 
Parents are welcome to join us, and students 
may sit with their parents, as long as that is 
done before Mass begins.  

 Please continue to sell the candy bars and your 
Warrior 52 raffle tickets. These fundraisers 
allow us to continue our great programming 
for the current school year. If you need more, 
please ask! 

 Volunteers are always needed for many areas. 
Please call me if you would like to assist in any 
way. 

 The Protecting God’s Children session is 
Monday, September 10 beginning at 6:00 p.m. 
If you plan to volunteer in any way at St. 
Charles School this year, you must take the 
class. Register at virtus.org. 

 
We are excited to work with your family this school year. 
Many blessings to you and your children. 

 
 
 

Upcoming Events 

August 
28 Taco Tuesday – Vickie Lyon 
31 No school for Labor Day Holiday Weekend 
September 
3 Happy Labor Day! No School 
4 First Day of School for 3 year old Preschool! 
4  Taco Tuesday-Roberta Peacock 
5 First Day of School for 4 year old Preschool! 
7 Pizza Friday – Sarah Castro 
10 Jean Day – Alpha Family Center 
11 Taco Tuesday-Roberta Peacock 
14 Pizza Friday- Need a helper 
18 Taco Tuesday – Roberta Peacock & Doug Schmitt 

21 Pizza Friday-Ashley Jackson & Amber Rusnell 
21 PTO Tailgate Party 5:30 PM 
 

 

The world tells us to seek 
success, power and money; 

God tells us to seek 
humility, service and 

love. 
Pope Francis  

 

 
 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462


August 24, 2018                                                 Issue 1                                                                                     Issue 2        

 

Scrip! 

It’s the beginning of the school 

year and now is a wonderful time 

to get started or get back into 

using Scrip.  This fundraiser is 

so good for our school, and it 

also helps you directly with your 

tuition costs.  Please think about 

how you can incorporate this into 

your budget.  Just remember you 

are not spending any more than 

you are already spending! 

Warrior 52 Raffle 
 

This is sure to be a fundraiser that everyone 
will want to promote and participate in. 

These tickets make great Christmas gifts, 
birthday gifts, thank you gifts, etc. Who 

wouldn’t want 52 chances of winning 
$250.00! We have more tickets available to 
sell, so please turn yours in once they are 
sold and ask for more!  If you can help out, 

we are looking for sellers after Masses. 
Thanks for your support and cooperation!  

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

         
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                         
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
         
 
        
   

        
 
 
 

ALTAR SERVERS 
 
Saturday, August 25, 5:00 PM (SC) 
Annie, George and Aaron Amidon 
 
Sunday, August 26, 8:00 AM (SM)  
Katie, Nick and Jared Albert 
 
Sunday, August 26, 9:00 AM (SC)  
Beemnet, Joseph & Shalamar Milewski 
 
Sunday, August 26, 11:00 AM (SJ)  
Luke & Anna Pigorsh 
 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Aug.      27   9:00 AM (SC)  

Aug.      28  6:30 PM (SJ) 

Aug.      29 9:00 AM (SC) 

Aug.   30   9:00 AM (SJ) 

Aug.      31       9:00 AM (SC)   

   
   

 

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

Our weekly raffle winner 
last week was: 
Rose Richardson 

Congratulations!!!! 
 
 

If you have not picked up 

your raffle tickets or your 

candy bars, please stop in 

the office to get them! 

 


